Pictures from the Visitation in Ventura CA on February 20, 2011





District Governor greeting sisters



District Secretary



On the Patio at the Greek in Ventura



Local chapter presidents greeting sisters



Twenty two sisters from Delos # 103 and Hyperia #94 attended the lunch meeting





President of Hyperia, Mary Ann Spencer

Pictures from the Visitation in Ventura CA on February 20, 2011





Many PDG attended and remain active





Sisters ranging in age from young to 90 years young





Delos Chapter president Lisa Stathopoulos



Scholarship board members Carol & Helen

Over looking the boats at the Ventura Ca Marina

The visitation was hosted by Delos Chapter #109 and Hyperia Chapter #94 three lodge members attended. DG, Maggie Thomas, LT G, Mary Pruitt and DS, Pam Martinez.